[bookmark: _Hlk189822137]Good afternoon,
I hope everyone has had a good week.
Nut free school and nursery 
I would like to remind everyone again that we are nut free school and nursery class due to their being people within the school who have allergies to nuts.  This includes not bringing in nuts, but also products with nuts in them, such as peanut butter, kinder chocolate, nutella etc.
Share the Learning
As I have shared previously in diary dates, this is a reminder that our Share the Learning/open classroom session for term 3 is next week – Thursday 13th November from 2.15pm – 2.50pm.  This is a chance for you to come in to school and spend some time in your child’s class with them and see/join in with an activity they are doing.  We will ring the bell for you to go outside at 2.50pm.  Please do not try to take your child at this point, we will dismiss the children in the same way as usual, for the safety reason of the teachers being able to follow the usual routine of the children being safely collected.
School gate
Either Joanne and/or myself are available at the gate in the morning to speak to if needed and Mrs Campbell takes any messages that require to be passed on.  Unless by prior arrangement with ourselves, or to go into the school office for help with an admin matter (such as change of address, Parent Portal, Parent Pay etc) please do not go into the school building in the morning.  No-one should be in the school building other than at the school office without prior arrangement.  This is for the safety and security of the children and staff.
Question of the Week
It was really interesting hearing some of the opinions children gave in assembly last week about travelling to space, and I had a very interesting conversation about it, and this week’s question about seeing into the future at home too.  I have just thought about starting to put the picture prompt I use in assembly on the school website along with some of answers to previous questions so that you can see and discuss those too.
The question I will put to the children in assembly this week is:
‘If you had to be stuck at a certain age forever, what age would you choose?’
Upcoming dates
Monday 17th February – holiday 
Tuesday 18th February – holiday 
Wednesday 19th February – in-service day
Thursday 20th February – P1 and P7 dental checks
Friday 21st February – P7 re-arranged transition visit to KPS
Friday 21st February – Family Café at morning drop off 
Thursday 27th February – Family Partnership meeting in school 6.15pm
Thursday 6th March – Parents Evening (Appointments will open on Parent Portal shortly)
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline
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